STATE OF CALIFORNIA ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Govermor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Office of Governmental Affairs

770 L Street, Suite 1230
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 327-3277

June 5, 2008

The Honorable Christine Kehoe

Chair, Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications
State Capitol, Room 4038

Sacramento, CA 95814

RE: AB 2768 (Levine) — As introduced February 22, 2008 - Support
Status: Senate Committee on Energy, Utilities and Communications (June 17, 2008)

Dear Senator Kehoe:

On April 10, 2008, the California Public Utilities Commission (Commission) voted unanimously to
support AB 2768, which would allow a ratepayer installing solar the option of taking service under the
new time-variant rate or a flat rate if there is a flat rate for which the ratepayer qualifies.

Please see the attached analysis for an explanation of the Commission’s position.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at
(916) 445-1430.

Sincerely,

SVl

ERIN GRIZ
Legislative Liaison
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